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9th February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
Your child will have the opportunity to use the school’s technology facilities this year. This access 
includes: the use of school-funded iPads, school computers locally and when connected to computers 
around the world, school printers, scanners, Smartboards, digital cameras and data projectors. These 
technologies would be used for educational purposes as part of planned classroom or school activities. 
 
It is the policy of this school to provide users with access to relevant, current information and 
technologies. This includes communication and collaboration with others within the school and 
organisations outside of the school, with approval from teachers. 
 
The school web page may be a source of publishing the student’s work and activities, and as such photos 
will appear on this site. Names will NEVER be published near photos, and if written work is published, 
only first names will be used. 
 
Please read the Student Responsible Use of Technology agreement and the iPad code of conduct on the 
following pages with your child and help them to sign these Agreements. It is important that your child 
accepts the responsibility of using the technologies in an appropriate manner. It is likewise important 
that you are aware of your child’s access and responsibilities as a user of these technologies. As such you 
are also requested to sign and date the form below. Please return all three forms to the St Michael’s 
reception at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I have read the Responsible Use Policy for the use of technology facilities at St Michael’s Catholic Primary 
School 
 
  Child’s name and class: …………………….……………………………………………………………………………………. 
  
  Parent / Guardian Signature ………………………………………………………           Date …………………… 
 
 
 


